
DWR close for Easter Weekend

 

To our friends in the industry, may you enjoy the Easter Weekend. DWR will be closed over this time, 30 March
to 2 April. Our team will be back again on Tuesday, 3 April.

Should you have an emergency, please call:

Duncan Riley 082 699 7355

Bruce Riley 079 882 7760

Robert Izzett 082 589 2603
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